
 

Our Ref: PLE/PCE3 
 
 
 
 
Thursday 7th March 2024 

 
Re: Year 7 Parents’ Consultation Evening 3 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I would like to invite Parents and Carers of students in Year 7 to our Parents’ Evening on Thursday 21st 
March 2024, between the hours of 15:00 and 19:30.  In light of this event, students will be dismissed 
from the Academy by 14:00. 
 
This is a valuable opportunity for you to talk to your child’s Company Tutor. Your child’s Tutor is best 
placed to provide the holistic overview across all subjects, and has always been the first port of call for 
liaison with the Academy. If there are any subject-specific issues, then these should be raised outside of 
the Parent Consultation Evenings via a phone call. 
 
It is important to know that every Parents’ Evening is different, there will always be new and important 
information communicated, which will enable you to better support your child’s Independent Learning 
and their progress in the Academy at home.  It is also an opportunity for you to feedback on any issues 
with your child of which we may be unaware. 
  
The main aims of this meeting will be: 

• To discuss progress to date in all subjects; 
• To identify areas for further development or ‘next steps’, as we move through the year; 
• To discuss how your child is engaging with Independent Learning at home and their 

performance in the weekly test. 
 

Students will arrange appointment times to suit you with their respective Company Tutor (outlined below) 
within a ten-minute slot. We recommend that students are present at these meetings, though should you 
wish to meet without them, that can be arranged. 
 
At each Parents’ Consultation Evening, you will have the opportunity to discuss your child’s progress in 
each subject, as well as discussing attendance, punctuality and conduct around the Academy. To ensure 
that all students receive an appointment, your meeting may be with a member of the Pastoral Team or 
a member of SLT that is linked to your child’s year group. 
 
Company Tutors are listed below: 
 
 

7A1 Miss Rea 7D2 Miss Smith 
7A2 Mr. Morris 7L1 Mrs. Parker 
7C1 Mrs. House 7L2 Miss Ball 
7C2 Ms. Gilfedder 7S1 Miss Bloor 
7D1 Mrs. Johnson/Miss Twyford 7S2 Mrs. Carpenter 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

Our SENCo, Mrs. Rogers, and Assistant SENCo, Mrs. Mohr, will also be available to discuss any additional 
needs that your child has, or may have. 
 
During the evening, our P.E kit, coat and bag providers, Macron, will be in attendance along with 
Uniforms Plus, should you have any queries. 
 
We also have the following stalls/talks running throughout the evening: 
 

Organisation Description 
The Umbrella Wellbeing 

ParentPay Financial Support 
Lead Professional Careers Careers Advice 

 
In order for the evening to run smoothly, we would ask all Parents/Carers and students to attend on time.  
Students must wear their full Academy Business Dress or P.E. kit.  When attending your meeting, please 
use the Main Entrance and sign in so that you can receive all of the appropriate paperwork for your 
visit. 
 
The drop-off bay at the front of the Academy will be open to assist with parking. We discourage parking 
on Moat Road, but if you do so, please be considerate to our neighbours and park sensibly, not causing 
an obstruction; please do not park on the Red Route.  Free parking is available at Barnford Hill Park. 
  
We rely on students to make appointments with their Tutor as quickly as possible, and record the time in 
their Learning Diary (Planner). A prompt return is more likely to guarantee the time slot you indicate.  
 
Thank you for your support throughout this academic year. Your attendance at these events really helps 
to strengthen the relationship between school and home to provide the best platform on which your child 
can thrive. 
 
I look forward to seeing you during the evening.  
 
Yours Faithfully,  
 
 
 
 
Peter Lee  
Headteacher 
 

The rationale behind Parents’ 
Consultation Evenings – A short 

video from Mr. Anderson. 



 

Our Ref: PLE/PCE3 
 
 
 
 
Thursday 7th March 2024 

 
Re: Year 8 Parents’ Consultation Evening 3 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I would like to invite Parents and Carers of students in Year 8 to our Parents’ Evening on Thursday 21st 
March 2024, between the hours of 15:00 and 19:30.  In light of this event, students will be dismissed 
from the Academy by 14:00. 
 
This is a valuable opportunity for you to talk to your child’s Company Tutor. Your child’s Tutor is best 
placed to provide the holistic overview across all subjects, and has always been the first port of call for 
liaison with the Academy. If there are any subject-specific issues, then these should be raised outside of 
the Parent Consultation Evenings via a phone call. 
 
It is important to know that every Parents’ Evening is different, there will always be new and important 
information communicated, which will enable you to better support your child’s Independent Learning 
and their progress in the Academy at home.  It is also an opportunity for you to feedback on any issues 
with your child of which we may be unaware. 
  
The main aims of this meeting will be: 

• To discuss progress to date in all subjects; 
• To identify areas for further development or ‘next steps’, as we move through the year; 
• To discuss how your child is engaging with Independent Learning at home and their 

performance in the weekly test. 
 
Students will arrange appointment times to suit you with their respective Company Tutor (outlined below) 
within a ten-minute slot. We recommend that students are present at these meetings, though should you 
wish to meet without them, that can be arranged. 
 
At each Parents’ Consultation Evening, you will have the opportunity to discuss your child’s progress in 
each subject, as well as discussing attendance, punctuality and conduct around the Academy. To ensure 
that all students receive an appointment, your meeting may be with a member of the Pastoral Team or 
a member of SLT that is linked to your child’s year group. 
 
Company Tutors are listed below: 
 
 

8A1 Mrs. Ali 8D2 Mr. Dhami/Mr. Nash 
8A2 Miss Hanson 8L1 Mr. Lennard 
8C1 Miss Franks 8L2 Mr. Day 
8C2 Mr. Davis 8S1 Miss Tura 
8D1 Miss Johnson 8S2 Mr. Grainger 

 
 
 
 
 
 



  

Our SENCo, Mrs. Rogers, and Assistant SENCo, Mrs. Mohr, will also be available to discuss any additional 
needs that your child has, or may have. 
 
During the evening, our P.E kit, coat and bag providers, Macron, will be in attendance along with 
Uniforms Plus, should you have any queries. 
 
We also have the following stalls/talks running throughout the evening: 
 

Organisation Description 
The Umbrella Wellbeing 

ParentPay Financial Support 
Lead Professional Careers Careers Advice 

 
In order for the evening to run smoothly, we would ask all Parents/Carers and students to attend on time.  
Students must wear their full Academy Business Dress or P.E. kit.  When attending your meeting, please 
use the Main Entrance and sign in so that you can receive all of the appropriate paperwork for your 
visit. 
 
The drop-off bay at the front of the Academy will be open to assist with parking. We discourage parking 
on Moat Road, but if you do so, please be considerate to our neighbours and park sensibly, not causing 
an obstruction; please do not park on the Red Route.  Free parking is available at Barnford Hill Park. 
  
We rely on students to make appointments with their Tutor as quickly as possible, and record the time in 
their Learning Diary (Planner). A prompt return is more likely to guarantee the time slot you indicate.  
 
Thank you for your support throughout this academic year. Your attendance at these events really helps 
to strengthen the relationship between school and home to provide the best platform on which your child 
can thrive. 
 
I look forward to seeing you during the evening.  
 
Yours Faithfully,  
 
 
 
 
Peter Lee  
Headteacher 
 
 

The rationale behind Parents’ 
Consultation Evenings – A short 

video from Mr. Anderson. 



 

Our Ref: PLE/PCE3 
 
 
 
 
Thursday 7th March 2024 

 
Re: Year 9 Parents’ Consultation Evening 3 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I would like to invite Parents and Carers of students in Year 9 to our Parents’ Evening on Thursday 21st 
March 2024, between the hours of 15:00 and 19:30.  In light of this event, students will be dismissed 
from the Academy by 14:00. 
 
This is a valuable opportunity for you to talk to your child’s Company Tutor. Your child’s Tutor is best 
placed to provide the holistic overview across all subjects, and has always been the first port of call for 
liaison with the Academy. If there are any subject-specific issues, then these should be raised outside of 
the Parent Consultation Evenings via a phone call. 
 
It is important to know that every Parents’ Evening is different, there will always be new and important 
information communicated, which will enable you to better support your child’s Independent Learning 
and their progress in the Academy at home.  It is also an opportunity for you to feedback on any issues 
with your child of which we may be unaware. 
  
The main aims of this meeting will be: 

• To discuss progress to date in all subjects; 
• To identify areas for further development or ‘next steps’, as we move through the year; 
• To discuss how your child is engaging with Independent Learning at home and their 

performance in the weekly test. 
 

Students will arrange appointment times to suit you with their respective Company Tutor (outlined below) 
within a ten-minute slot. We recommend that students are present at these meetings, though should you 
wish to meet without them, that can be arranged. 
 
At each Parents’ Consultation Evening, you will have the opportunity to discuss your child’s progress in 
each subject, as well as discussing attendance, punctuality and conduct around the Academy. To ensure 
that all students receive an appointment, your meeting may be with a member of the Pastoral Team or 
a member of SLT that is linked to your child’s year group. 
 
Company Tutors are listed below: 
 
 

9A1 Mr. Thornton 9D2 Mrs. Townsend 
9A2 Mrs. Lees 9L1 Miss Williams 
9C1 Mrs. Evans 9L2 Mr. Thiara/Miss Lester 
9C2 Miss Kaur 9S1 Ms. Gibbs 
9D1 Mr. Khan/Miss Smith 9S2 Mrs. Morrall 

 
 
 
 
 
 



  

Our SENCo, Mrs. Rogers, and Assistant SENCo, Mrs. Mohr, will also be available to discuss any additional 
needs that your child has, or may have. 
 
During the evening, our P.E kit, coat and bag providers, Macron, will be in attendance along with 
Uniforms Plus, should you have any queries. 
 
We also have the following stalls/talks running throughout the evening: 
 

Organisation Description 
The Umbrella Wellbeing 

ParentPay Financial Support 
Lead Professional Careers Careers Advice 

 
In order for the evening to run smoothly, we would ask all Parents/Carers and students to attend on time.  
Students must wear their full Academy Business Dress or P.E. kit.  When attending your meeting, please 
use the Main Entrance and sign in so that you can receive all of the appropriate paperwork for your 
visit. 
 
The drop-off bay at the front of the Academy will be open to assist with parking. We discourage parking 
on Moat Road, but if you do so, please be considerate to our neighbours and park sensibly, not causing 
an obstruction; please do not park on the Red Route.  Free parking is available at Barnford Hill Park. 
  
We rely on students to make appointments with their Tutor as quickly as possible, and record the time in 
their Learning Diary (Planner). A prompt return is more likely to guarantee the time slot you indicate.  
 
Thank you for your support throughout this academic year. Your attendance at these events really helps 
to strengthen the relationship between school and home to provide the best platform on which your child 
can thrive. 
 
I look forward to seeing you during the evening.  
 
Yours Faithfully,  
 
 
 
 
Peter Lee  
Headteacher 
 
 

The rationale behind Parents’ 
Consultation Evenings – A short 

video from Mr. Anderson. 



 

Our Ref: PLE/PCE3 
 
 
 
 
 
Thursday 7th March 2024 

 
Re: Year 10 Parents’ Consultation Evening 3 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I would like to invite Parents and Carers of students in Year 10 to our Parents’ Evening on Thursday 21st 
March 2024, between the hours of 15:00 and 19:30.  In light of this event, students will be dismissed 
from the Academy by 14:30. 
 
This is a valuable opportunity for you to talk to your child’s Company Tutor. Your child’s Tutor is best 
placed to provide the holistic overview across all subjects, and has always been the first port of call for 
liaison with the Academy. If there are any subject-specific issues, then these should be raised outside of 
the Parent Consultation Evenings via a phone call. 
 
It is important to know that every Parents’ Evening is different, there will always be new and important 
information communicated, which will enable you to better support your child’s Independent Learning 
and their progress in the Academy at home.  It is also an opportunity for you to feedback on any issues 
with your child of which we may be unaware. 
  
The main aims of this meeting will be: 

• To discuss progress to date in all subjects; 
• To identify areas for further development or ‘next steps’, as we move through the year; 
• To receive and discuss your child’s mock examination results. 
 

Students will arrange appointment times to suit you with their respective Company Tutor (outlined below) 
within a ten-minute slot. We recommend that students are present at these meetings, though should you 
wish to meet without them, that can be arranged. 
 
At each Parents’ Consultation Evening, you will have the opportunity to discuss your child’s progress in 
each subject, as well as discussing attendance, punctuality and conduct around the Academy. To ensure 
that all students receive an appointment, your meeting may be with a member of the Pastoral Team or 
a member of SLT that is linked to your child’s year group. 
 
Company Tutors are listed below: 
 
 

10A1 Mrs. Barlow/Mrs. Goodman 10D2 Mr. Goddard 
10A2 Mr. Sahota/Mrs. Anderson 10L1 Miss Hornsby 
10C1 Miss Goodbourn 10L2 Mr. McOnie 
10C2 Miss Taylor 10S1 Mrs. Sandhu 
10D1 Mr. Dubb 10S2 Miss Gilhooley 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  

Our SENCo, Mrs. Rogers, and Assistant SENCo, Mrs. Mohr, will also be available to discuss any additional 
needs that your child has, or may have. 
 
During the evening, our P.E kit, coat and bag providers, Macron, will be in attendance along with 
Uniforms Plus, should you have any queries. 
 
We also have the following stalls/talks running throughout the evening: 
 

Organisation Description 
The Umbrella Wellbeing 

ParentPay Financial Support 
Lead Professional Careers Careers Advice 

 
In order for the evening to run smoothly, we would ask all Parents/Carers and students to attend on time.  
Students must wear their full Academy Business Dress or P.E. kit.  When attending your meeting, please 
use the Main Entrance and sign in so that you can receive all of the appropriate paperwork for your 
visit. 
 
The drop-off bay at the front of the Academy will be open to assist with parking. We discourage parking 
on Moat Road, but if you do so, please be considerate to our neighbours and park sensibly, not causing 
an obstruction; please do not park on the Red Route.  Free parking is available at Barnford Hill Park. 
  
We rely on students to make appointments with their Tutor as quickly as possible, and record the time in 
their Learning Diary (Planner). A prompt return is more likely to guarantee the time slot you indicate.  
 
Thank you for your support throughout this academic year. Your attendance at these events really helps 
to strengthen the relationship between school and home to provide the best platform on which your child 
can thrive. 
 
I look forward to seeing you during the evening.  
 
Yours Faithfully,  
 
 
 
Peter Lee  
Headteacher 
 
 

The rationale behind Parents’ 
Consultation Evenings – A short 

video from Mr. Anderson. 
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